Hello, | write in support of SB 581.

As a consumer it's very difficult to choose items to purchase that have a small quantity of packaging, or recyclable packaging. e.g.
"Compostable" when it's actually not, "Recyclable" when our local waste hauler doesn't want that material in the recycling bin.

Being able to rely on the information on the packaging would help immensely, and give confidence that the packaging, or product,
would actually be recycled.

Thank you for this good work.
Judith Huck
Portland



